

Members Home Page

Golf

Social

Governance

Communication

Contact Home



# Weekly Bulletin - September 2, 2021

Printable PDF version

## Message from the DCC President Regarding COVID-19 Immunization Status

In accordance with the requirements of the National Institute of Public Health of Quebec (INSPQ), golf clubs everywhere in Quebec will, as of September 1, 2021, ensure that the players and participants in golf events are adequately immunized. The Dunany Country Club is trusting its members to respect the directives issued by Public Health as they have throughout this pandemic. You will find the government link below. We thank you for your cooperation. -Pierre Demers, President

Conformément aux exigences de l'Institut national de santé publique du Québec INSPQ, les clubs de golf partout au Québec s'assureront, à compter du 1er septembre 2021, que les joueurs et participants aux événements de golf soient adéquatement immunisés. Le Dunany Country Club fait confiance à ses membres pour respecter les directives émises par la Santé publique comme ils l'ont fait tout au long de cette pandémie. Vous trouverez ci-dessous le lien du gouvernement. Merci pour votre aide. -Pierre Demers, Président

https://www.quebec.ca/sante/problemes-de-sante/a-z/coronavirus-2019/deroulement-vaccination-contre-la-covid-19/passeport-de-vaccination-covid-19/lieux-et-activites-exigeant-passeport-vaccinal-covid-19#c111295

# Men's Club Championship 2021



















Photos courtesy of: Cindy Aikman, Chris Jackson, Debbie Sutherland, Tracy Wightman and Laurie Lincoln

Congratulations to all who participated in the Men's Club Championship August 27th, 28th and 29th! The weather held out just long enough to crown our Champions:

Class A Winner: Manuel Côté Class A Runner-up: Jeff Best Class

B Winner: Luke Wightman Class B Runner-up: Mike Cockhill

Class C Winner: **Glenn Thompson**Class C Runner-up: J**ohn Wilson** 

Class D Winner: **Chris Jackson**Class D Runner-up: **Dave Kaufman** 

Minty Cup (low gross under the age of 25): Luke Wightman

For ALL the golf news please click here for the Captain's Weekly Report HERE

Trivia Night - Friday, September 3rd 6:00 p.m.



There is still time to sign up for Trivia Night! Sign up as a team of 6 - or simply add your name to a group. This is always a fun evening with lots of laughs and a fun competitive atmosphere! Sign up HERE

Saturday September 4th - The Ross Leslie Memorial Prize Giving! (Rain date - Sept 5th)





2:00 - 3:00 Juniors Sign up HERE 4:00 - 5:00 Adults (followed by a Cinq à Sept ) Sign up HERE

#### **Bar Hours This Weekend**

Friday: 5:00-9:00 Saturday: 12:00 - 7:00 Sunday: 12:00 - 2:00

\*\*\* Auction items on display during bar hours\*\*\*

## DCC Online Auction is going well- great deals still to be had!



Seventy members have donated amazing items for our last (ever) auction – which expires in 3 days!

We are close to our fundraising goal - a culmination of 3 years of hard work leading to the remarkable transformation of our Club House. Let's respond in kind to all this effort and get all bidding fingers engaged. Check out our fabulous offerings HERE

All items can still be viewed at the Club House when the bar is open and during Prize Giving.

For those of you who have not yet had a chance to register – please do so HERE and set up an account. Find a treasure or an adventure, get your Christmas shopping started.

Let's bring this home. Your Fundraising Team









If you have news and/or photos to share please send them to Cindy Aikman at aikmancindy@gmail.com.



© 2016 Dunany Country Club - Designed by A. Minty